
Congratulations!
St Andrew’s PTA are proud to announce the fantastic amount raised last year! Here are some of the 
highlights…We all had so much fun in the process - we can’t wait for what’s coming in 2023 -2024!
Thank you for all your continued support, relentless effort and dedication… it is wonderful to see the 

results of all your hard work… Now let’s keep going!

Summer 
Fair

£4327

Christmas 
Market
£1467

Bonfire 
Night
£1225

Disco
£955

Crazy 
Hair Day 

£290

King’s 
Coronation 

£570

Christmas 
Chocolate 

Boxes
£503

Smarties 
Tubes 
£701

School 
Disco 
£955

Freeze 
Pop 

Friday 
£538

£11,227

2022 - 2023

New Playground
The funds raised over the 
past few years are going 
towards the exciting new 
playground that is being 
developed at the moment. 
Have you seen the 
progress?

We are really excited about the year 
ahead and cannot wait to get started! 
There are more of these fabulous 
events approaching plus some new 
additions! 

Why don’t you come along and join 
us at our next event on 5th October to 
see if you’d like to help get involved! 

New fundraising project information to 
follow.

Follow us

St Andrew’s School PTA    
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sta.primaryptaenfield

Small Hall

The small hall is a fantastic addition to the 
school and was proudly part funded by 
the PTA! The children and families of 
previous years have left us a wonderful 
asset that we can enjoy for years to 
come! 


